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I strongly oppose any measure that permits camping on public land and areas that 

are not meant for that purpose. Homes are built to codes for safety and sanitation. 

Camping grounds such as Oregon State Parks likewise provide sanitary facilities. It’s 

not safe for homeless campers or for those who wish to use the public spaces as 

they are intended.  

 


